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From: Mel Wykes <Mel.Wykes@beca.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 17 June 2020 4:37 PM
To: Clint Betteridge
Subject: Omāroro drawings
Attachments: 6513361-CK-1200-Rev0B.pdf; 6513361-CK-1203-Rev0A.pdf

Hi Clint 

Further to our conversation just now, please see the attached updated proposed construction boundary (CK-1200 
Rev B). Please could this replace the previously submitted drawing? 

I also attach a drawing which Joel asked us to prepare for information (CK-1203) which shows the previous 
construction boundary overlaid on the proposed. This is for information purposes only. 

As discussed, I confirm that we would like to withdraw the General Working Arrangement Plan (CE-1101) as this is 
indicative only and the final site layout will be submitted by the contractor and approved as part of the LEMP. If you 
could respond to confirm has been withdrawn that would be great. 

Thanks, 
Mel 

Mel Wykes 
Senior Planner 
Beca 
Phone: +64 9 300 9000  Fax: +64 9 300 9300 
DDI: +64 4 550 5980  Mob:+64 2158 2978 
www.beca.com 
igniteyourthinking.beca.com 
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